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NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
Number : 72 series 2022

TO H Regional Scout Directors
Council Scout Executives/Officers-In-Charge
All Concerned

SUBJECT : PROJECT TABANG: A RELIEF DRIVE FOR THE AFFECTED
PEOPLE OF TYPHOON PAENG

The past few days have been challenging for our fellow Filipinos as Typhoon Paeng pummelled
through the most part of the country, triggering flooding and landslides that resulted to number of
deaths, injuries and damages of infrastructure, agriculture, livelihood and health of our kababayans.

In this regard, the Ten Outstanding Boy Scouts of the Philippines Association (TOBSPA), an
organization established and aimed in developing young people to be capable leaders and public
servants who are geared towards nation-building, is spearheading PROJECT TABANG PH: A Relief
Drive for the Affected People of Typhoon Paeng. This project aims to facilitate the distribution

of aid and relief goods all over the country, especially to areas that are greatly affected by the said
calamity.

In this connection, TOBSPA seeks the support of our Local Councils to realize the vision of this project
by collecting and gathering cash and in-kind donations, such as medical items, non-perishable food
items, toiletries, sleeping items, etc.

For In-Kind Donations, please send these to BSP National Office through TOBSPA Members
Scout Israel Hans Golez and Ms. Amber G. Quiban.

For Cash Donations, you may send these to the following TOBSPA Officers and Members, to wit:

Banco de Oro (BDO) Land Bank of the Philippines (LBP)
005-9506-023-24 141-514-546-2

Ben B. Secretario Ashley dela Cruz

Bank of the Philippine Island (BPI)  Asia United Bank (AUB)
321-903-338-8 329-130-001-880

Ben B. Secretario Datuyaman C. Datumanong
Metrobank

068-306-834-334-9

John Carlo Prieto

Should you have any question, concern and clarification, please contact the Project Lead Scout
Israel Hans Golez at 09508905996.

For informatjon and widest dissemination.

A . SAN ANTONIO
p¥ary General




